
Meeting Date August 29, 2012

Location Mendon Town Hall

Status Approved October 2, 2012

Present

Wayne Wagner, Jane Lowell, Kathy Schofield, Tony Willoughby

The Historical Commission attended a meeting of the Board of Health.  The subject of discussion was the house at 
34 George Street.  Commission members explained the National Registry of Historic Places (34 George Street is 
listed) and Mendon’s Demolition Delay By-law.  A copy of the by-law was given to the Board of Health.

No motions were made and nothing was deliberated.
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